¢ OPY,

THE BHARALI LINE LIMILED,
BOMBA Y.

Sec/Admn /687 . 19th December 1963.

The Surveyors,

Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
Laxmi Building,

Ballard Road,

BOMBAY - 1,

Dear Sirs,

S.s. "BHARALVEER",

We regret to inform you that our above good ship
was egrounded five miles North of the Port of Madras on
the morning of the 21st October 1963, and the Underwriters
have since agreed to treat the vessels as a constructive
total loss, and have paid the claim. We shall, therefore,
be obliged if you will kindly inform your Headquarters
accordingly.

We return herewith the Load Line Certificate of the
vessel, receipt of which may please be acknowledged.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfull%
For UHE BHARAT LINE LIMbrep,

S5d/- NOWZER P, MEHLA,

Dy: General Manager.
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